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To whom it may concern: 
 
I have had the pleasure of welcoming Ms. Giulia Lato at Carlyle Elementary 
School for her first field experience, from November 25th to December 12th, 2013. 
During this time, she demonstrated leadership, enthusiasm and much dedication 
towards all students and always offered additional help to the Carlyle team.  
 
As the field experience approached its end, I encouraged all the student teachers 
assigned to Carlyle to consider volunteering, whenever they have free time, in an 
elementary school. Volunteering would provide them with additional exposure to 
education in diverse communities as well as to continue building on their positive 
experience and professional growth as future teachers. Ms. Giulia embraced this 
advice and decided to inquire about volunteering at Carlyle.  
 
Prior to leaving, Ms. Giulia approached Mrs. Angela Chronis, one of my teachers, 
to ask if she could return to volunteer in the grade 4 class.   From February 10th 
to May 5th, 2014, Giulia Lato, returned to Carlyle Elementary to volunteer every 
Monday in the grade 4 class.  Her commitment to volunteering weekly in grade 4, 
as well as partaking in student life and school activities was displayed in her 
active participation from day one.   
 
It was a pleasure having Giulia volunteering for 60 hours.  The students benefited 
and appreciated Ms. Lato’s help, passion and caring approach during her stay at 
Carlyle.  
 
Should you require further information regarding Ms. Giulia Lato’s volunteer 
work, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Anna-Maria Borsellino 
	
  
Anna-Maria Borsellino 
Principal 


